Va. Swimming Coaches Committee Report

12/30/15

1. Coaches Committee Restructuring -  It was determined at Convention, that the Coaches committee needs to have 20% athlete representation as all other committees.  Since our coaches committee currently includes ALL VSI coaches, the 20% representation is unrealistic.  We are exploring the process by which we will create a Coaches Association that consists of all  VSI Coaches and the representative group that will serve along with the Sr. & Jr. Coaches Reps as the Coaches Committee.

2. Zones Coaches -We would like to see 9 Zones Coaches instead of the current 8.  This will allow us to have 1 coach for each group, as well as a Head Coach that can be focused exclusively on that role.  We are also requesting that we consider an increase in compensation for the Zones Coaching Staff (approx. $700 Head Coach, $400 Assistants).  The recommended amount will be determined after inquiring with other LSCs' and committee concensus.  

3.  Web site - Many coaches  have inquired about the timeframe for the introduction of the new VSI Web site.  SO we are anxiously inquiring on the coaches behalf.

